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April 17,2008 

Dear Mr. Jason Mikaelim, 

Regarding our hearing taking place on April 21,2008, we would like to postpone our 
hearing until we receive all the information we have asked for. If you have any questions 
please feel fkee to call me at 626-705-4979. Thank you for your time. 

John Pena 
Plesident 
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